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To: Parents / Guardians of BRSD students  
 

Re: Coronavirus update – next steps for schools 
 

 
 
Hello everyone. 
 

As you are well aware, things are changing rapidly for the school system right now. All classes in all Alberta schools 
have been cancelled until further notice, as a result of the growing spread of the COVID-19 virus. 
 
We are certain that you have many questions and concerns about how your child will continue to receive 
educational support. We know that many of you are also wondering when and how you can pick up your child’s 
personal belongings from their school building.  
 
We are working on getting you the answers to these questions, as well as many others. 
 
By the end of the day on Monday, March 16 we will share whatever new information we have available. We likely 
won’t have all the answers you need, but we will tell you what we know. 
 
We appreciate your patience as we make our way forward through this unusual circumstance.  Thank you for your 
support. 
 
 
Rita Marler, Superintendent of Schools 

 


